
 

 

From: mjoao morais  

Sent: Friday, March 21, 2014 7:16 PM 

To: SANCO PHARMACEUTICALS D5 

Cc: dinah duarte; hmota filipe; Eurico Castro Alves 

Subject: RE: External study on the availability of medicinal products for human use - 

Resposta DAM 

Dear Madam /Sir  

Please find our reply below 

1.            to provide us with your comments on this study report, in terms of the correctness 

of the analysis and applicability of the findings to your national situation;  

      Portugal (INFARMED) has no comments to the study to which we contributed by replying 

to the questionnaire sent in 2012. 

2.            to send us an updated list of all products authorised under Article 126a of Directive 

2001/83/EC.  

PT information published on EC page is correct and updated.  

Kind Regards 

Maria Morais 

Advisor of the Executive Board   

International Relations and Cooperation   

 

INFARMED - Autoridade Nacional do Medicamento e Produtos de Saúde, I.P. 

National Authority of Medicines and Health Products, I.P. 

Portugal 

E-mail: mjoao.morais@infarmed.pt 

Site: www.infarmed.pt 
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